
 
 

Update from the Wales Pension Partnership 

The Government has expressed strong support for the Wales Pension Partnership’s (WPP) proposal to 

advance to the next phase of investment pooling in line with its response to the 'LGPS Fit for the 

Future' consultation. Please be assured that this consultation is aimed at enhancing the investment and 

governance framework of the LGPS. It will not impact your current contributions or pension benefits. 

The goal is to ensure the long-term sustainability and effectiveness of the scheme.  


